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Christmas is fast approaching, and we are in full swing of practicing for our
Nativity. The children have been great at learning their lines and songs and
they are all very excited for the big day. It's amazing to see how much
progress they've made since we started rehearsing. In addition to preparing
for the Nativity, we've been talking about the true meaning of Christmas, and
how it's a time for giving, kindness, and love. We've been discussing ways we
can spread joy to others, whether it's through donating like our Reverse
Advent Calendar. Thank you to all those who have donated so far. 

Maths
Th i s  week  the  ch i l dren  have
learnt  to  subtract  a  one-
d ig i t  number  from a  two-
d ig i t  number  that  crosses
ten .  Ch i l dren  l earnt  that
when  we are  subtract i ng
they can  exchange  one  ten
for  ten  ones  and  he lp  th i s  to
ca lcu late  the i r  answers .  The
ch i l dren  used  equ ipment  such
as  Base  10  or  p lace  va l ue
counters  to  he lp  them
v i sua l i se  the  exchanges  made .  

English
In English this week the children have

written a non-chronological report all

about Florence Nightingale. In order to

do this the children have learnt facts

about her under the following headings:

‘Early Life‘, ‘What was the Scutari

Hospital like before she arrived?‘, ‘Why

is she Famous?‘ and ‘What was the

Scutari Hospital like after she arrived?‘.

The children were able to complete this

over a few days of learning. They have

really impressed us with their stamina.. 

Class Worship
On Friday afternoon, we had our
first class worship to the rest of
the School. We shared our learning
on Florence Nightingale and
discussed how she showed love,
trust, respect and compassion
during her time as a nurse. 

Seesaw
Just a little reminder that Seesaw is a
learning platform for your children’s
learning. If you have any concerns
about your child and would like to
discuss these please could these
messages be emailed through to the
office. This is also the same with
arrangements for pick ups. 



Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 6th December
Nativity Performance for Year Two Parents

Monday 11th December 
Christmas Class  Party 

Wednesday 13th December
Christmas Jumper and Dinner

Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Brown and Mrs Gibbs


